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September 28, 2018 

To: 

From: 

Subject: 

Mayor and Common Council 

Manitowoc City Plan Commission 

PC 25-2016:  Ordinance Regarding a Comprehensive Plan Amendment to 
Modify the Map of Future Land Use in the Area of 200 East Waldo Blvd. 

Dear Mayor and Common Council: 

At the September 26, 2018 meeting of the Manitowoc City Plan Commission, the 
Commission considered all items on its agenda, including the item identified above, and wishes 
to report and recommend to the Common Council the following actions:  to approve the 
amendment to the Comprehensive Plan Map of Future Land Use in the area of 200 East Waldo 
Blvd (also known as the Former Elks Club and Golf Course Property) from Public Parks and 
Open Space, General Business, and Environmental Corridor to Planned Mixed Use, 
Environmental Corridor, and Public Open Space, and further recommend approval of the related 
resolution. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Jeremy Du Chateau 
Staff to the Plan Commission 

Attachment: Resolution and Map 
Granicus # 18-0978 
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